
 

 

 

 

 

 

September, 26, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter of recommendation in support of Mr. Sidney Bryant as he seeks to 

expand his efforts as a motivational speaker.   

I met Sidney during his work as a Technology Student Association (TSA) state officer 

while he was still in high school.  In addition to his commanding stage presence, I was 

impressed with his strong work ethic, positive attitude, and outstanding character.  These 

traits are ones that I do not often see in adults, much less teenage students.  I am sure Mr. 

Bryant’s experiences in entrepreneurship, film-making, teaching, and pastoral work have 

further strengthened those traits.   

When I am looking for individuals to motivate and inspire others, Sidney is the type of 

person I try to find.  I am happy to provide this letter as a testament to his 

professionalism, public speaking skill, and overall character and I am confident that he 

will work tirelessly to make sure his clients receive superior service and quality results. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Schmitt, Ed.D.  

CTAE Director 

Newton County School System 

770-787-1330 ext. 1273 


